[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,



This year, as part of the Relationship and Sex Education programme (RSE), Year 2 will focus on the following learning intentions:

· To introduce the concept of gender stereotypes, and identify differences between males and females.
· To explore some of the differences between males and females and to understand how this is part of the lifecycle.
· Describe the physical differences between males and females, naming the different body parts.


At Kelsall, we have provided relationship education for several years using the Christopher Winter Project scheme of work and resources and will continue to do so with updated materials this year to ensure our curriculum meets revised government requirements. These resources deliver content that is both age appropriate and developmentally appropriate. Lessons will continue to be taught sensitively and inclusively, with respect to the backgrounds and beliefs of pupils and parents while always with the aim of providing pupils with the knowledge they need.

We believe that to embrace the challenges of creating a happy and successful adult life, pupils need knowledge that will enable them to make informed decisions about their wellbeing, health and relationships and to build their self-efficacy. Everyone faces difficult situations in their lives. Relationship education can support young people to develop resilience, to know how and when to ask for help, and to know where to access support. We understand that some families can be concerned about what their child will be learning in these sessions and are more than happy to discuss any concerns or questions you have. We are also happy to share the lesson materials with you in advance of their delivery. You can do this by contacting me or Mrs White who is the subject leader (sarah.white@kelsall.cheshire.sch.uk). 



Kind regards

Mrs Smith
